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Comment Text : 
-->I have no problem with honest and professional scientific studies of 
altering nature and the environment, but I do not believe that the DOE has 
credibility in performing such studies. Time and time again, DOE has exhibited 
a dishonest, deceptive and biased nature in performing scientific work and 
issuing reports. I have personal experience to such behavior. DOE is clearly 
operating the Yuca project in favor of the nuclear industry and certain 
political adgendas as apposed to the best interest of the public. There are 
plenty of scientific community studies and reports that point out the many 
reservations and the faults to the Yucca Mountain project and DOE'S execution 
of the project. The Government Accounting Office finds DOE at fault with many 
accounting practices. If these Supplamental Environmental Impact Statement 
studies are for the purpose of altering or overhauling the Yucca Mountain 
Project, I say, "NO, do not do them." As already stands, I do not believe that 
the Yucca Mountain project has scietific merit and should be stopped. I 
believe that the project is not in the best interest of the American public. I 
believe a "No Action Alternative" should be accepted. There should be no plans 
for an interim storage plan and project. There is no license for such a plan 
and it would be potentially illegal under the Nuclear Waste Pollution Act. 
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